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When Oregon began having Vote by mail, it was nice and convenient to be able to 

vote on my own schedule. Since then, the system has been wrought with problems 

including missing ballots, no verification that the ballot is actually being filled out by 

the person it's supposed to be, or that the voter is even allowed to be voting or is 

even alive.  

We need to go back to voting in person, showing proper ID in order to vote, and no 

mailing of ballots unless requested by the voter in certain circumstances.  

Passing this bill means securing our voting system in the state and decreasing the 

fraud that is and has been happening. Please Vote YES and require Oregon to go 

back to In Person voting  


